
H a n d c r o s s  B o w l s  C l u b
N e w s l e t t e r  I s s u e  8  – A u g u s t  2 0 2 2

Welcome to the August 2022 issue of the Handcross Bowls Club Newsletter.
The playing season is progressing swiftly.

At the time of writing, some interesting statistics so far:
Played (out of 51) 31 (61%)
Played at Home 15 (48%)
Matches Won 12 (39%)
Total Shots For 1415 (48%)

Remaining Matches for 2022
Please remember to add your name to the 

match sheets for all of the remaining matches 
for the 2022 season.

Women’s Euro 2022
A fantastic achievement by the England 
Lionesses Football Team, in winning the 

Women’s Euro 2022 title.
Well done ladies, from all of us here at

Handcross Bowls Club.

Handcross 4s Invitation Event
The annual club charity event took place on Saturday, 30th July 2022 

with 8 local bowls clubs teams entering. One team pulled out at the last 
minute, so Handcross Bowls Club entered a team of “Triers”, and 

achieved a creditable third place.
The weather was very kind to us this year, and a good day was had by

everyone.
Further information about the winners, and some photographs of the 

day can be found on the web site. 
A big thanks to all of the members who helped to set up the gazebos,

tables, chairs, etc. for the day, and also to everyone who helped on the
day with the food preparations, balloons, raffle prizes, cleaning,

washing up, etc.


